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May 15, 2014 
 
Dear David and John, 
 
On behalf of the Nevada State Genealogical Society, I wish to thank you for your presentation  
at the April 17, 2014 meeting at the Reno Family History Center.  
 
Your presentation, "Ramblings of the Civil War Out West” was indeed very interesting and 
informative.    Thank you for sharing your detailed knowledge of the little known “Civil War Out 
West”,  
 
The NSGS sincerely appreciates the time and effort required to organize and present your 
information to the group.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Patricia Archuleta  
Secretary  pro tem, NSGS 
 

 


